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December 7, 2006 (Agenda) 
 

Local Agency Formation Commission 
105 East Anapamu Street 
Santa Barbara CA  93101 
 
 

Report by ad hoc Committee Regarding Status of Santa Ynez River 
Water Conservation District, Improvement District No. 1  

 
Dear Members of the Commission: 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
It is recommended the Commission continue this matter to the next meeting.   
 
DISCUSSION 
 
This matter was placed on the Notice of Hearing for the December 7 meeting in anticipation that 
the ad hoc Committee would have been able to meet with their counterparts on the Board of the 
Santa Ynez River Water Conservation District Improvement District No. 1. 
 
Although good faith efforts have been made to arrange a meeting, we were not able to schedule a 
meeting in sufficient time to enable the ad hoc Committee to provide a report. 
 
We will place this item on the agenda for the next Commission meeting.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
BOB BRAITMAN 
Executive Officer 

 
cc: Chris Dahlstrom, General Manager, SYRWCD, Improvement District No. 1 

Bruce Wales, General Manager, SYRWCD  

Commissioners: Bob Orach, Chair  Joe Centeno  Dick DeWees  John Fox  Bob Orach  Susan Rose    Bernice Stableford   
Larry Wilson   Jack Hawxhurst   Brooks Firestone   Penny Leich  Cathy Schlottmann   Executive Officer:  Bob Braitman 


	LAFCO

